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Date:  4/8/21 
 
Medi-Cal 
 
Important Provider Notice: #418 
 
Subject:  TAR Requirements on Cochlear Implants Related Codes - Reminder – Effective 2/10/21 
 
For dates of service on and after February 10, 2021 the following procedure codes related to cochlear 
implants require a Treatment Authorization Request (TAR):  
 

 L8621 - REPLACEMENT ZINC AIR BATTERY 
 L8622 - REPLACEMENT ALKALINE BATTERY 
 L8623 - LITHIUM ION BATT FOR USE W/COCHLER IMPLANT DEVICE, EACH 
 L8624 - LITHIUM ION BATT FOR USE W/COCHLEAR IMPLANT, EAR LEVEL,EACH 
 L8625 - CHARGER COCHLEAR IMPLANT / AOI BATTERY 
 L9900 - O & P SUPPLY/ACCESSORY/SERVICE 

 
Additional information regarding this authorization requirement, please contact the PHC Health Services 
Department at (707) 863-4100. 
 
 


